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Moorside Primary Academy 

Monday 15th June 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

I hope this finds you well. I am writing to you as I received an update letter on Friday evening 

from the Director of Population Health, Dr Jeanelle de Gruchy which has been uploaded to 

Dojo and the website. She has recommended that schools prepare for wider re-opening 

from the 22nd June. We have remained opened for children of key workers throughout and 

will continue to do so.  

 

As previously stated, we will begin wider re-opening using the same plans which were put in 

place previously including the phased returns of year groups and staggered starts and finish 

times. Last week I wrote to you to ask that you inform us by the end of today if you had 

changed your mind about whether your child is attending. This is particularly important if you 

have previously said no but would now like your child to attend. This is because we will plan 

and prepare on the basis of the previous number of children we were expecting. If at any 

time going forward, you change your mind from a no to a yes then you must give at school 

five working days notice and have your child’s attendance confirmed before sending them 

in. This is to ensure that we have space in bubbles and can prepare individualised learning 

packs.  

 

Parents and carers who have previously indicated that they would be sending their 

child/children in will be resent the previous details and new start date for their child’s year 

group shortly. Please read and follow the instructions carefully in order to keep everyone as 

safe as possible.   

 

We are looking forward to welcoming some of our children back to school. 

 

Thank you for your continued support and patience during this challenging and difficult 

time.  If you have any queries or questions, then please do not hesitate to contact me on 

admin@moorside-primary.org or through Dojo.  

 

Take care. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 

 

Mrs M Taylor,  

Principal 

mailto:admin@moorside-primary.org
mailto:admin@moorside-primary.org

